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19th July 2022 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank both students and staff for the exemplary 

way in which they have conducted themselves in the current weather conditions.  The 

majority of students have demonstrated a commitment to their education by 

continuing to attend school this week and have engaged in lessons well with the 

adaptations we have made to provide a more comfortable learning environment. 

 

I am sure we will all be glad of the cooler temperatures predicted from tomorrow so 

can I please take this opportunity to reiterate the expectation that all students are 

expected to attend school right up until the end of term and that any absence related 

to the weather will not be authorised. 

 

It is important that we all remain safe in any conditions and with this in mind please find 

below a link to the Beat the heat: staying safe in hot weather which I urge you to share 

with your families. 

 

Beat the heat: staying safe in hot weather - GOV.UK (www.gov.uk)   

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Miss M Green 

Principal 
 
 
 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/heatwave-plan-for-england/beat-the-heat-staying-safe-in-hot-weather

